
Operations Memorandum 
 
 

To: Airlines and Authorized Tenants 
 
From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Services 
 

Subject:  Concourse A Gate Doors Exit Button Addition 
 

Date: June 19, 2015 
 
All gate doors inside of Concourse A are being equipped with red exit buttons for use when 

exiting the loading bridge. These new buttons are replacing the automatic door sensors that were 

previously in place. The KCAB Facilities Maintenance team is currently installing the new devices 

and will have all exit buttons installed within the next week. Please use the red exit button 

adjacent to the door when exiting the loading bridge; proper use will prevent false door alarms 

and unnecessary Airport Police responses. The pictures below show the design, warning placard 

and approximate location of the newly installed exit buttons. 
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